
COUNCIL – 20 JUNE 2023 
 
QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
 
QUESTION FROM COUNCILLOR T EYNON TO COUNCILLOR A WOODMAN 
 
“Has the Coalville mobile NHS Breast Screening service, which formerly used the London 

Road NWLDC car park, been reinstated?” 

 
RESPONSE FROM COUNCILLOR A WOODMAN TO COUNCILLOR T EYNON 
 
The council has offered the NHS free usage of the London Road car park, as a site for the 

NHS Mobile Breast Screening unit.  

Officers are currently discussing with NHS colleagues when they may want to bring the 
mobile unit to Coalville and checking to ensure that the site remains suitable for their needs. 
 


